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IMPORTANT DATES   
 Time Details 

JUNE    

Friday 9th  All Day JSC Woolie Warmers Fundraiser 

Monday 12th  All Day  Public Holiday – King’s Birthday  

Tuesday 6th,13th & 20th  Various Times Gymnastics Prep – Grade 4 only  

Monday 19th  9.00am–11.00am Catholic Care Parenting Group 
Reports Live on Compass 

Wednesday 21st  Various times Student Led Conferences-  
Students attend their interview session  
with their parents. Students are only 
required at school for their appointment. 

Friday 23rd  2.30pm  Last day of Term 2 – Early Finish 

JULY   

Monday 10th  9.00am First Day of Term 3 

 
Reminders:  
 
CURRICULUM CONTRIBUTIONS - can be paid at office or via the Compass app.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JSC Fundraiser Woolie warmers   
Be extra warm on Friday June 9th, dig out the beanies, woolly socks, and gloves. 
Gold coin donation. All proceeds go to fundraisers for State Schools Relief and Foodshare. They are two 
organisations that help our community enormously and it would be good to repay them in some way.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Jo Menzel 
School Council President: Andrew Ellis 

PFA President: Michelle Kennedy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand that 
everyone is different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and wonder 
I create 
 
 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision: 
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging. 

2023 TERM DATES 
Term 2 April 24 – June 23 
Term 3 July 10 – September 15 
Term 4 October 2 – December 20 
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REPORTS  
Semester 1 Reports will be live and available for viewing from Monday, June 19th. 
 
 
STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
KIND 
Ava G (Room 5) for always having a smile on her face when greeting her classmates in the 

morning. 
Lucas P (Room 17) for welcoming our class guest with enthusiasm. Well done! 
Audrey S (Room 14) for always encouraging others during sport activities. 
Annika J (Room 9) for always using her manners & being a caring member of our class. 
 
CURIOUS 
Stephen E (Room 1) for being eager to take on challenges with his maths during our maths groups! 
Isabella J (Room 13) for adding very good subordinating conjunctions in your sentences! Well done! 
Eva T (Room 10) for creating a beautiful book of calming strategies for your buddy. 
Tye D (Room 5)  for working hard to hear and record the sounds in words. 
Harry J (Room 16) for presenting excellent results during mid-year testing. 
Minna J (Room 16)  for presenting excellent results during mid-year testing. 
Aiden C (Room 17)  for pushing yourself in maths and finding success. Well Done! 
Chad C (Room 6) for curiously exploring making his sentences more interesting by adding adjectives to 

describe nouns. 
Braxton B (Room 13) for writing a whole page! Well done, Braxton. 
Harry G (Room 2) for using the Investigation Room to explore addition sums. 
Alice T (Room 8) for learning more letters and their sounds in reading. 
Leon S (Room 8)  for working on ‘equal share’ concepts in maths, through story problems. 
Thomas N (Room 12) for creating interesting paragraphs about a person’s point of view in English. 
BRAVE  
Aedan F (Room 6) for challenging himself to complete extra writing during our lesson on writing 

sentences with adjectives. 

Abbie R (Room 17) for always having a strong sense of self and never getting involved in drama. Well done! 

Nixon S (Room 5) for using his decoding skills when solving unfamiliar words. 

Oliver G (Room 1) for working hard to remember to put his reading diary in the tub without being reminded! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Quarry Hill Primary School, 25 Peel Street, Bendigo  3550     
Email: quarry.hill.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au      
Website:www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au 
Phone: 5443 3537        

Education Week – Multi-age Day 

On Friday, May 19th, we celebrated Education Week by holding a Multi-age Day. This year's theme was 'Active 

Learners: Move, Make, Motivate', which celebrated physical activity, hands-on learning and student voice in 

education. The students got to experience a range of activities that were fun and engaging and they got to mix with 

other grade levels right across the school. 
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CYBERSAFETY NEWS 

ChatGPT – What parents need to know. 
Since ChatGPT launched in November 2022, this Artificial Intelligence (AI) chatbot has been getting 
attention in a range of sectors and spaces, with the technology having the potential to impact the way 
that student’s access and navigate information online. ChatGPT is a language model that responds to text-
based queries and generates natural language responses. It is trained on billions of data points to 
simulate natural conversation and respond to questions. In short, it can feel like you’re talking to a real 
person, be that a friend, a trusted advisor, or an industry expert, depending on the nature of your 
conversation. 

What do we need to know about ChatGPT and Australian children and young people? 

ChatGPT does have safety measures in place to protect all users, including content filters, the technology 
does not collect personal data and there are measures to protect against harmful conversations, however 
there are some risks to be aware of, including: 

• Cybersecurity 
• Inaccurate or harmful information 
• Online predators 
• Concerns around cheating and ethics  

Strategies and advice for parents navigating ChatGPT with their children: 

Education around the safe and responsible use of technology is often the best way to support children 
and young people to thrive in an ever-changing world. 

• Explain the tech and talk about ways that it can be used safely and responsibly. 
• Set guidelines by explaining what can make for an appropriate conversation with the AI and 

reiterate that it is important that we don’t share personal information. 
• Monitor your children’s interactions by checking that they are not engaging in harmful 

conversations. 

• Help your children to develop critical thinking by encouraging them to question responses they 
receive and showing them how to fact-check. 

•  
• Maintain and practice open communication by building good communication habits young and 

early you can support long-term positive dialogues that will encourage your child to let you know 
if they encounter something concerning – here are some tips to start that process. 

For more information  visit https://www.alannahandmadeline.org.au/resources/chatgpt-what-australian-
parents-need-to-know 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.alannahandmadeline.org.au%2Fresources%2Fits-time-to-talk-to-kids-about-tech-heres-how-to-start&data=05%7C01%7CNarelle.Jones%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7a1f8becaf1345013ce508db5fd96802%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638209159607161329%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B8XQcKW6QkCGDM4AhabXIMQ21UvjiSkhNxsb1Dh%2FLR4%3D&reserved=0
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Room 8 Learning 

 

PREP BAGS 2023 SURVEY 

Have your say about this year’s Prep bags in a short survey, closing Sunday 9 July 

Each year, the Department of Education gives every Prep student attending a Victorian government school a bag 
full of goodies to celebrate this milestone in their education journey. The information and educational resources in 
the bags are designed to help Prep students and their families thrive from the start of Term 1. 

The department is inviting parents and carers of current Prep students to participate in a short survey about the 
2023 Prep bags, by 5 pm on Sunday 9 July 2023. 

Your feedback will help the department learn what families liked about the Prep bags and what can be improved in 
2024. You can have your say at 2023 Prep Bags – Evaluation Survey. 

The survey takes 5 to 10 minutes to complete, and responses are anonymous. For more information on this year’s 
Prep bags, refer to Prep bags. 
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THURSDAY MORNING CUPPA CATCH UP 
Every Thursday morning at 9.00am, all parents and friends are invited to stay and have a coffee, tea, and something 
delicious to eat! This is a lovely way to meet other people in our community and catch up on the week’s events. 
There is no formality. You can just show up and stay for as little or as long as you want. Whilst the new toilet build 
is underway, the meeting area will be down in Bushland in the Eco Shed. We look forward to seeing you.  
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Room 9 Learning 
During SEL (Social & Emotional Learning) last week, our junior grades discussed 
the different things our parents and carers do for us that we are very 
appreciative of. We created awards as a way to be kind and say a big thank you! 
Here are a few examples from Room 9’s preps. 
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